
TO: PHtestimony@cga.ct.gov  

SUBJECT: Oppose the Continuation of Emergency Declarations and Limited 

Executive Orders 

Members of the Public Health Committee: 

I am opposed to the continuation of Executive Orders, specifically the order that 

mandates our school children wear masks during school. It is time to allow parents 

to choose whether or not wearing a mask is something they wish for their children 

based on their unique situation. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Mallardi 

Oxford, CT (District 131, District S32) 
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